MEMORANDUM



To:	Dr Kevin Keane
	School of Biomedical Sciences
CC:	
From:	Dr Catherine Gangell, Manager Research Integrity
Subject	Extension of approval
	Approval number: RD-25-10
Date:	14-Apr-15

Office of Research and Development Human Research Ethics Office

TELEPHONE FACSIMILE

9266 2784 9266 3793

EMAIL hrec@curtin.edu.au

Thank you for submitting a request to the Human Research Ethics Office to extend the approval for project:

RD-25-10 General Approval for Retrospective Data Analysis

The Human Research Ethics Office approves the extension of the project.

Your ethics approval for this project will now expire on

23-Aug-19

Please ensure that all data are stored in accordance with WAUSDA and Curtin University Policy.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Catherine Gangell

Manager, Research Integrity